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SPOOKY THEME STAY AND PLAY SESSION 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
LADYBIRD & CATERPILLAR NURSERY CLASSES 
 
On Tuesday 31st October 2023, we would like to invite someone special to your child 
to come into nursery for a spooky theme stay and play session. 
 
Stay and play sessions are a really useful way of you getting to see the nursery 
environment and having the chance to share in your child’s nursery experience. The 
stay and play experience is about getting involved in the session and playing 
alongside your child. It can be a bit daunting for young children if lots of adults just 
stand at the side of the classroom observing play.  
 
Stay and play times will be 10:30-11:15 for AM nursery children and 2:15-3:00 for 
PM nursery children (parents of children who stay all day can choose either session 
to attend).  
 
Children can attend nursery on this day in fancy dress if they wish to. Please no 
dressing up masks as these can cause upset for some young children.   
 
Due to the number of children, we now have in nursery we must ask that no younger 
siblings attend stay and play sessions.    
 
Please note: absolutely NO mobile phones will be allowed to come into nursery due 
to safeguarding.  
 
Please let a member of the nursery team know if you are to attend. Due to space, we 
are asking for only ONE special someone per child to attend.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Jacqui Perrin 
Caterpillar Class Teacher. 
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